
Notice of Request of Third Party Comments 
 
The Malcolm X College (MXC) Dental Hygiene Program is accredited by the Commission on Dental 
Accreditation (CODA). CODA will be conducting a site visit of the MXC Dental Hygiene Program on March 
5-6, 2019.  
  
CODA formally evaluates accredited programs every seven years. A requirement of this comprehensive 
evaluation is solicitation of third-party comments from communities of interest such as faculty, 
students, program administrators, specialty and dental related organizations, patients, and consumers.   
  
The deadline to submit comments to the Commission on Dental Accreditation’s office is Friday January 
4, 2018, 60 days prior to the site visit. Both signed and unsigned comments will be accepted and names 
and/or signatures will be removed from comments prior to forwarding to MXC Dental Hygiene Program. 
Comments must pertain only to CODA’s Dental Hygiene standards or policies and procedures used by 
CODA’s accreditation process.   
 
A copy of the appropriate accreditation standards or CODA’s policy on third-party comments may be 
obtained by contacting CODA: 
  
Commission on Dental Accreditation  
211 E. Chicago Ave.  
Chicago, IL 60611  
  
Call 
800-621-8099. Ext. 4653  
  
CODA standards can be found on CODA Dental Hygiene Standards.  
 

https://www.ada.org/~/media/CODA/Files/dental_hygiene_standards.pdf?la=en

